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16.05.18 
 
Dear parents/carers. 
 
 
As all the children in Year 2 have worked so hard over the past few weeks we would like to 
reward them for their efforts. 
Therefore, on Thursday 24th May we will be having a ‘Feet-up Thursday’.  We would like to 
encourage the children to come in their own clothes and bring suitable toys with them.  They 
shall also have the opportunity to have popcorn and squash whilst watching a film. 
 
This is a reward which must be earnt and pupils who’s behaviour is deemed not to be 
appropriate will have a normal school day. 
 
We would like to take this opportunity to congratulate all the children in Year 2 on how well 
they have done on their SATs and how hard they have worked all year. 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
 
Year 2 staff. 
 
 

 
Name of child________________________________  Class _________ 
 
I do / do not give permission for my children to have sweet popcorn during ‘Feet –up 
Thursday’. 
 
 
Signed ______________________________            Parent/Carer. 
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